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        October 11, 2021  
 
 
 
Honorable Mayor and 
 Common Council Members 

 
Re:  21-1276 Resolution adopting the City of La Crosse Safe Routes to School Plan 2020. 
 
Ladies and Gentlemen: 
 
The Board of Public Works considered the above matter at their meeting on October 11, 2021 and 
recommends the same be adopted. 
 
 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
       /s/ 
        

Mitch Reynolds 
       President 
 
/nme 
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